
PRESS RELEASE 
                                                                         

                                                                     
 

                         

 instagram.com/egor_litvinenko__      rl@egor-litvinenko.com 

        Pressekontakt: Robin Landgraf, St.-Vitus-Str. 6c, 85232 Bergkirchen 

                           

 

06.12.2024: Egor Litvinenko recommends himself for higher tasks in 2023!!! 
 
The 2023 season did not always go according to plan for Egor Litvinenko, but was 
nevertheless extremely successful! Up until the last weekend of the season, he was battling 
for third place in the Junior Championship in the GTC-Series and in his guest starts in the 
Porsche Sports Cup, Egor impressed across the board with three wins from four starts! After 
these great performances, his team boss Jan Kasperlik gave him the opportunity to test in a 
Porsche GT3 Cup car. Here, Egor impressed the engineers and the team boss with his great 
speed and professional approach. Harry King, Allied Racing's regular driver and third in the 
Porsche Super Cup, served the team as driver coach and reference driver and confirmed the 
team's assessment. Egor is ready for a new task!  
After the tests, the 2024 program for Egor was quickly found! It will be a Porsche GT3 Cup 
car. The collaboration with Allied Racing will continue. And the goal of the Porsche Carrera 
Cup will be proclaimed. 
 
Robin Landgraf, who advises and looks after Egor, explains the season planning: "Egor has 
shown an impressive learning curve this season. The tests in the Cup car were so promising 
that we want to continue working on this platform. However, we have great respect for the 
power density in the Carrera Cup Germany and therefore want to give Egor the opportunity 
to prove himself in the Porsche Sports Cup Germany first and gain important experience 
there before entering the Carrera Cup later in the year. Allied Racing offers us every 
opportunity to organize the season and train Egor specifically on the Cup car!" 
 
Jan Kasperlik, Team Principal of Allied Racing, said: "Despite Egor's impressive test 
performances, we want to give him the opportunity to slowly prepare for the Carrera Cup in 
the Sports Cup. We have the best basis there to train him further and shape him into a 
professional racing driver." 
 
Porsche Motorsport itself is currently developing the Sports Cup into a young talent 
platform for the Carrera Cup. In addition to a live stream for all races, there will be a talent 
pool there next year, similar to the Carrera Cup, which will support and accompany young 
up-and-coming drivers. The main prize of a Porsche Tycan for the series winner rounds off 
the new package and made it easy for Egor and his advisor to decide on this program.  
 
www.egor-litvinenko.com -> cooming soon 


